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Mr. Tweit made the following motion, which was seconded by Dr. Balsiger:  

During scoping for action items, the Council should identify where the Vision Statement could affect the 

proposed action and should ensure that discussion of the Vision Statement is included in final 

deliberation for Council actions.   

The motion passed unanimously.  


